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_____________________________________________________________

NEWS RELEASE
Incident Type:  



Burglary & Arson

Incident Date: 



05/16/13

Incident Time:
 


1:04 AM

Incident Location:

  

Dairy Queen – 218 E. Clifton St.

Details:
 As a passerby was alerting the Monroe County Communications Center of a fire at the Dairy Queen located at 218 E. Clifton St. a City of Tomah police officer on patrol also witnessed the fire.  Further investigation led to the discovery that an unattached storage building that contained business supplies for Dairy Queen was engulfed by flames.  Tomah Fire Department responded and extinguished the flames while the Wisconsin State Patrol and Monroe County Sheriff’s Department assisted with traffic control.  Due to fire fighting operations HWY 12/16 - E. Clifton St. was closed from Kilbourn Ave. to Sime Ave. for approximately 1 ½ hours.  Investigating officers determined that two freezers used for storing ice cream treats were forcibly entered.  


The investigation into this incident is on-going and no further information will be released at this time.  


Anyone with information regarding this incident should contact Tomah Police at 608-374-7400.  
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